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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Euthanasia should never be made legal. While every attempt is being made to
help and prevent people from committing suicide, legalising euthanasia is moving
into the opposite direction. It put vulnerable group of people at risk.

The Government should ensure that all Victorians have access to quality care
during the last stage of their life. Not by taking away their lives.
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